
 
 

 
 
 
Julia Lopez MP 
House of Commons 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 
 

        8 August 2022 
 
Dear Julia, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 27 July, about Major Road Network (MRN) 
funding for the Gallows Corner scheme in your constituency of Hornchurch 
and Upminster. 
 
It is very helpful to understand your support for this business case. Officials in 
the Department are currently considering a draft of the Outline Business 
Case, sent recently by Transport for London (TfL), so that they can address 
any issues before TfL submits it in final form. Once we receive the final 
version, officials will review it and take it through our assurance processes 
before putting advice to Ministers.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me to express your support for the 
scheme. 
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